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ParentPay refund
Any unspent monies on the cashless catering system for current year 11 students will be refunded electronically to the parents/guardians account via ParentPay by the end of the summer term.
Lockers
Year 11 must empty their lockers by Friday 28 May 2021 and return the key to internal reception.
